
July 11, 2018 

Dear SISD School Board, 

 

The 2017/2018 Gilbert PTO voted unanimously at the May 11, 2018 meeting to gift the 

following to Gilbert Intermediate: 

 Ukulele program (granted to Mr. Chapman) $2,000 

 Basketball court (quoted and planned by Mr. Starnes) $16,800 

  Concrete: $10,600 

  Awning: $5,800 

  Goals: $400 

 

 Gaga Ball court (ordered from previously used vendor) $2,322 

 

The PTO hopes that all of these gifts will be accepted and provided for the use of all Gilbert 

Intermediate students for many years to come.  

 

Sincerely, 

Keri Lesur 

Gilbert PTO President 
 

 


